
The Newcastle upon Tyne Law Society would like to invite our Durham
Solicitors to a lunch time meeting with our incoming President, Paul Brown, on
Thursday 3rd of April at Ramside Hall Golf Club, Carrville, Durham, DH1
1TD, start time 12.30pm for 1pm. 
 
Paul is a senior personal injury Solicitor and Partner with Burnetts Solicitors in
Newcastle and Chair of the Society’s Civil Litigation Sub-Committee. He has
over 20 years’ experience in supporting clients with serious personal injury
claims following brain injury, spinal cord injuries and amputations. He is a Brain
Injury Specialist with the Association of Personal Injury Lawyers. He is the
Secretary for several Brain Injury Forums and Chair of local charities.

This meeting is an opportunity for local solicitors to meet our President, raise
any matters of concern and hear about what the local Law Society has been
doing on your behalf. Please email the Society to register your firms
attendance and how many delegates from each practice. A sandwich lunch will
provided at £15pp . If you have a particular question you would like us to
address please let us know.
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